
Superstore Properties Limited     23 December 2021 
 
Recent Unsolicited Offers - Update 
 
The Superstore Properties Ltd directors would like to advise that they have received information on 
the two unsolicited offers for your Superstore shares. 
 
Classic Collectives Limited (CCL) 
22 December 2021  
“The directors of CCL have just yesterday released their notice to those shareholders who provided 
acceptances, that the CCL offer has been withdrawn. 
Letters confirming the above were sent by post yesterday.” 
 
 
CNP Holdings Limited (CNP) 
23 December 2021  
“Although the CNP offer closed on 7 December 2021, the terms of the CNP offer make clear (see 
‘Offer Period’ on p5 of the document) that CNP can ‘take up acceptances under the Offer that are 
received after the Closing Date, but is not obliged to’.” 
 
CNP have advised that they will consider any offers for sale of the Superstore shares under the “Offer 
Period” clause. 
CNP can be contacted by email – craig@pagetcapital.co.nz 
 
Regards and Merry Christmas 
Paul 
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